Auburn Soccer Club, Wayne Eddows field, 25 Priscilla Lane, Auburn, NH 03032

e Please adhere to all signs. NO PETS ALLOWED, NO EXCEPTIONS

e No tailgating or congregating in the parking area. Parking space is limited so please clear the space as soon as
practical.

e Please have all players and spectators sanitize hands prior to entering the fields.

e Trash barrels are located at gates, please do not leave any trash on the fields

e Temperatures and health checks are requested to be completed prior to arriving to the fields in accordance with
NHSA guidance.

e All spectators are expected to observe good distancing and COVID safety precautions.

e Spectators who will not adhere to the park rules, or exhibit physical or verbal abuse towards players, referees,
coaches, or other spectators will be asked to leave by the Auburn coach or field marshal. Game play will be
suspended until the offending parties have moved to their vehicle.

Wayne Eddows field will host two 7v7 fields and one 9v9 field for fall 2020. The 7v7 Large field is located at the north
end of the large pitch. 7v7 Small at the South end. Spectators for these fields will be located in the middle of the field.
Please allow spacing of at least 10’ from the sideline.

The 9v9 field will be lined in Yellow or Blue in the center of the pitch. Spectators are on the playground/walkway side
and need to be located behind the white end lines of the two 7v7 fields to provide space for players and referees.

Port-a-potties are available in the parking lot. These units and the playground are open to use at your own risk. The
complex is treated for mosquitoes, but individual mosquito and tick repellant use is advised, especially for evening
games. A MegaX fuel and convenience store is located just south of the field on 28 Bypass.

We have staggered games and tried to allow extra time in between. Teams warming up and awaiting their field to clear
may use the opposite 7v7 or the space at the ends of the 9v9 as available. Spectators are asked to wait in their cars until
the spectator area of the prior game clears before setting up to watch their game. At the conclusion of your child’s
game please clear the spectator areas quickly if there is another match waiting to start.

We hope you enjoy your visit to Auburn!
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